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Sharon Craig

From: Town Clerk <clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk>
Sent: 14 May 2020 13:22
To: Planning
Subject: 3/2020/0034 - 5 Fleet Street

EXTERNAL - This email originated from outside of Ribble Valley Borough Council . Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 
With regards to the above Longridge Town Council have no objections to make, as long as the neighbours to the 
property have been consulted. 
 
 
Andrea Pownall 
Longridge Town Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer 
 
E: clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
 


